SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING
Minutes
 
February 2, 2017
2:00 PM
Chilton Circle Modular Conference Room

Members: 
Bernard Addenbrooke (in lab), Pat Anderson, Peggy Drussel (clinicals), Jodi Gerrits, Meachell Walsh 

· Introductions of all members and guests.  Guest Cathy Fulkerson.

· New Business 

Cathy Fulkerson was invited to the meeting to review the outcome of the student satisfaction survey conducted during the Fall 2016 semester.  Cathy reviewed with the committee the Safety and Security results of the survey and noted that the importance of safety and security was not rated as high in 2016 as it was in 2014.  However, the level of satisfaction of the safety and security was ranked higher that the national norm when averaged across GBC locations.

Cathy also introduced the draft of the new climate survey for students that will be conducted during the middle of the spring 2017 semester.  This is a survey required under the new Title IX Department of Education updates that each college must conduct every other year.  The survey will attempt to determine if students have concerns, know of or have been the victim of sexual harassment or assault and if the online training is helping.

The committee reviewed the draft survey with Cathy including asking questions, offering some suggestions for change and agreeing a couple of the questions should be removed.  Both Bernard and Peggy were unable to attend but were provided the draft survey to review and email comments to Cathy.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The committee agreed this was a much more difficult task than they often deal with and that the survey results will be very informative.


	
